June 2024 Board Report – Crystal

· Greenhouse – We received 2,000 more plants/trees/shrubs and got them all planted. Still working on irrigation, heat/shade management.

· Burn permits – All burn permits have been taken care of. There was 11,754 total acres permitted, 8,192 total acres burned, and 3,562 acres to be refunded at $13,320.

· Working on the end of spring newsletter and updating website information. Any newsletter content you would like to see? Website info?

· Have not received all the soil/liming letters back yet that were due in April, will contact those who haven’t turned them in. Almost all producers that were surveyed are willing to participate.






